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Dear Representative Goyke,

This draft incorporates the language we discussed requiring the Department of
Corrections to submit a feasibility report and plan for the conversion of Lincoln Hills
to an adult treatment center.  As a placeholder, I gave DOC six months from bill
passage to submit the report.  Please let me know if you would like a different timeline.
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